
                                                      

Starting September 2019 all coaches registered with Gymnastics Nova Scotia will need to have an NCCP 

number. This will allow them to access coaching courses offered by GCG and CAC and will provide 

current coach education records to registered coaches.  

How to Log into; “The Locker” 
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**To register for any NCCP course through GNS you will need 

to provide your NCCP number. 

Have you taken an NCCP 

Course or training already? 
You need to register 

online; Locker 

registration  Follow the 

link to create one now! 

Do you know your NCCP 

number? 

CC…….. 

Click here to look up 

your NCCP #Recover 

Locker number or 

password 

Follow link to look up 

NCCP # or recover 

password 
Do you know your 

password? 

Still not working? Contact GNS for 

support: 902 425 5450 or email 

gnscoach@sportnovascotia.ca Go to: http://the.locker.coach.ca  and 

log in 
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